
BAS Publications Group 
 
Council has set up a small Publications Group, whose role it is to give a 'once-over' to 
written material produced under the Society's name and to help manage the logistics of 
future major publications. Minor, local press-releases or notifications of meetings etc. do not 
need to be checked but drafts of more substantive output e.g. leaflets or factsheets should 
be sent to me in the first instance and I will, if necessary, allocate to a member of the Group. 
I should say that this is not petty bureaucratic meddling with your regional efforts but an 
attempt to maintain the high standard and professional nature of BAS output. I'm sure you'll 
understand. 
 
Geoff Oxford (geoff.oxford@york.ac.uk) 
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